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Absence reporting 
If your child is due to be in school but unable to attend 
due to illness, please inform the school office by 
9.30am on 917 9881. 
 
Please remember that if your child has sickness or 
diarrhoea they should not return to school for 48 hours. 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
We want to thank all our children for the way they have responded to the sudden change in learning and routine. 
Whether at home or in school, they have all been superstars. We recognise that there has been a lot of pressure on 
parents and we are trying to support you as best we can. Please contact your child’s teacher using class dojo if you 
require any help with the home learning. We love to hear updates about how you’re getting on or to see pictures of 
your activities, so please send these in if you get the chance. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Well done to the children who were this 
week’s Golden Stars! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Birch 
Chestnut 

Cherry 
Maple 

Oak 
Willow 

 

Olivia U 
Teo 
Rory 
Emmett 
Howard & Poppy 
Edye & Betsy 

 

“I love school, it’s 
exciting.” 

Mia - Chestnut 

“We have been writing 
about our superheroes. 

My superhero was 
Wonder Woman. She 

was fast!” 
Francesca - Willow 

“I liked playing with the 
babies!” 

Ruqayya - Cherry 

“I loved making the 3 
Bears masks.” 

George W - Birch 

“I liked completing our 
Maths in our new booklets 

and being taught by the 
famous Mr Wigley!” 

Ariana - Oak 

“There’s an alien hiding 
in school!” 

Esme - Maple 


